
Dear Editor in chief /reviewers

On behalf of all authors I would like to inform you that the final version of our study has been

revised and corrected by Dr Agostino Cristaudo, main author of the review and Consultant Clinical
Oncologist, Royal Preston Hospital, Lancashire Teaching Hospital- NHS Tust, England, from years working

in UKmail: agostino.cristaudo@gmail.com.

In detail Dr Cristaudo proceeded correcting all grammar errors prof reading in scientific english

language, improving the scientific value of review and doing the text more fluently and easier to

understand from readers and reviewers.

We hope that our manuscript is in perfect form and will be reconsidered for publication in “World

Journal of Gastroenterology ”.

If you have any questions, please contact me without hesitation.

Lecco, Italy on 14/4/2021

Sincerely yours,

Corresponding author, Durim Delishaj , MD, email: d.delishaj@asst-lecco.it

Department of Radiotherapy, Alessandro Manzoni Hospital, Via dell'Eremo, 9/11, Lecco, Italy.
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